
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 11, 2010 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. David Danner, Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA   98504-7250 
 
Re:  Sprint Nextel’s Late-Filed Petition to Intervene in Docket UT-100820) 
  
    
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Enclosed you will find an original and 15 copies of the above-referenced document 
for filing with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission. 
 
Any correspondence related to the filing of this Petition should be directed to Kristin 
L. Jacobson at 707-816-7583 (email:  Kristin.l.jacobson@sprint.com) and Kenneth 
Schifman at 913-315-9783 (email:  kenneth.schifman@sprint.com). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Kristin L. Jacobson 
 
Kristin L. Jacobson 
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